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COVID-19 PROTOCOLS  

The health and safety of our visitors, volunteers and staff is of the utmost 

importance to us. We continue to monitor the pandemic as it affects our 

community and to carefully adhere to all government advice as it is issued.   

Our sites are closed to the public when we are delivering school programs and are cleaned regularly. 

Students, staff and parents are asked not to attend if they are unwell or are experiencing a fever, 

cough, sore throat and / or shortness of breath, or are awaiting the results of a COVID-19 test.  

SCHOOLS ARE ASKED TO: 

 Bring  
clipboards and pencils for your students  

 

 Provide  
hand sanitiser for school staff and students 

 

 Consider  
bringing a tarpaulin or picnic rug for student use, these will no longer be provided by the National Trust 

 

 Remind  
students of good hygiene practises including 

- maintaining respect for personal space 

- covering coughs and sneezes with their elbow or a tissue and disposing of tissues responsibly  

- washing or sanitising hands regularly 
 

We will provide anti-bacterial wipes and students may be asked to wipe the activity tables before rotating to 

the next activity.  Check-in, masks and proof of vaccination are not required at this time but this is subject to 

change as directed by the Western Australian Government. 

Developed with your health and safety as a priority, our COVID-19 protocols are shared for your peace of 

mind.  If you have any queries or concerns please feel free to ask one of our members of staff who will be 

happy to assist. 


